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My favourite things: 

My family  Football 

Penelope  Cooking 

PE and Sport Being outside 

 

 

What will we be learning:  

We have lots of things planned for your first year of 

learning at St Mary’s! Firstly we want to get to know all 

about you!! We will also explore how we are all different 

yet special and unique in the eyes of God. There will be 

SO much more for you to look forward to – I think we 

are going to have a great year together!  

Have a lovely Summer holiday and see you in 

September!  

 

 

All About Me 
I am really looking forward to meeting you all and getting to know all about YOU!! But here is a 
little bit about ME! I enjoy spending time with my family and I have a 3 year old daughter called 
Penelope, she keeps me very active. 
My favourite sport is football, but I like to take part in lots of physical activities.  
This is my first year as a Reception Teacher as I have moved from being St Mary’s PE Teacher 
and into the classroom. If you have had and brothers or sister who have attended St Mary’s, I 
most probably have taught them PE during their time here. 

 I  

 
Hello, my name is Mr Feighan and I am 
really looking forward to teaching you 
from September! Our teaching assistant is 
called Miss Cope.  

  
Our class will be called RF. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


